

February 6, 2018

Dr. Gavin Clarkson 1300 Roberts Las Cruces, NM 88005

Dear Dr. Clarkson,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for your generous donation to the Pueblo of Zia Education Fund. Your financial support helps us continue our mission to assist those in our community.

Also, thank you for taking the time to reach out to the Pueblo to request permission for the use of our Zia Sun Symbol. It is our most sacred symbol and we do not approve all requests. Your use is respectful and the design is appealing.

On behalf of the Pueblo of Zia, it is with great pleasure that we grant you permission to use the Zia Sun Symbol in your logo. We wish you luck and success with all your endeavors!

Sincerely,

Anthony Delgarito Governor, Pueblo of Zia